
From: Joe Bauer <joebauer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 11:00 AM 
To: CityCouncil <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Dohoney Jr., Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org>; Planning 
<Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: W Stadium Blvd TC1 
 
 
 
Hi!  
I wanted to voice my support for rezoning W Stadium to TC-1. I live on Woodland Dr., in close proximity, and am 
excited about anything that improves walk-ability and makes it possible for people to live closer to where they 
work.  
 
Best, 
Joe Bauer 
734-945-6446 
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